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What's Happening On Site 

w/c 26 April 2021 
We continue to move rubbish from the site which to date equates to 43 skips. The skips are 
a mix of 20 and 40 yards in size.  

The topsoil underneath the rubbish will be stripped to prepare for earthworks beginning w/c 
4 May 2021. 

Bristol Water will be on site bringing in the water main.  Tree protection to the western 
boundary in the conservation area continues under supervision from our Ecologist, who will 
also undertake some sensitive strimming.  Our ecology fencing is being maintained. 

 
 

 


